
            

 

On May 16th, we're going to make a miracle happen in Chatham-Kent.  

 

We've all been struggling in so many ways the past several weeks as a result of 

COVID-19. Among the hardest hit are food banks and organizations and those who 

rely on them for support. 

 

Join us on Saturday, May 16th at 12:00 p.m. as we hold a CK-wide food drive. 

 

It's easy to participate! Place a non-perishable food item on your doorstep before 

noon on May 16th and an amazing group of volunteers will be going across CK to 

pick them up.  

 

Want to join the fight and help us spread the word? 

 

Visit www.may16miracle.com to download digital assets that you can share on 

social media. 

 

Tell your family, friends, and coworkers about the May 16th Miracle and how they 

can get involved. Invite your kids to create signs and banners to display in your 

windows, or create chalk art on your sidewalks or driveways.  

 

If you have any questions, more details and Frequently Asked Questions are 

available on the website, and will be updated frequently before May 16th. 


